NOTICE OF 2024 BUDGET HEARING OF THE
FRIO COUNTY APPRAISAL DISTRICT

Notice is hereby given that a Budget Hearing of the above-named Frio County Appraisal
District will be held on the 6' day of September, 2023, at 5:30 P.M. in the District’s
Meeting Room, 815 South Oak Street, Pearsall, Texas, at which time the following
subjects will be discussed, to wit:

1. CALL MEETING TO ORDER.

2. ROLL CALL AND ESTABLISH QUORUM.
3. PUBLIC FORUM: PUBLIC TO BE HEARD.
4, BUDGET HEARING.

5. ADJOURN
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Anna Alaniz, Secretary
By: Edward Garza,
Chief Appraiser
September 1, 2023
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